
Weekly Reminders 
*Check your child’s folder daily. 

*Check your child’s agenda and sign it daily. 

*Please help your child study multiplication facts at home on a daily basis. 
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R.O.A.R. Student of the Week: 

Done for the year 
 

           Personal Best Student of the Week: 

        Done for the year 

 

 
       
                     

                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Events 
June 5th       -Field Day 

June 6th    -Fraction Unit Test 

June 8th    -Light and Shadow Test 

  -Spirit Day (Hawaiian/Tourist Day) 

  -Drama Club Play Preview 

 

 

June 12th  -Career Day Activities 

June 13th  -Sound Test 

June 14th  -3rd Grade Awards Ceremony at 12:45 

June 15th  -Last Day/Half Day of School with 11:05 Dismissal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Lang. Arts: Reader’s Workshop 
We will be working on reviewing different 

reading skills and strategies from the year, as 

well as completing some story activities in our 

Close Reader books. 

 
Spelling: Finished for the year 

Habits: Finish by discussing the final 4 Habits.   
 

 

 

Writing:  Writer's Workshop 
We will continue and finish working on 

Opinion/Persuasive Writing pieces. 

Math: Add/Subtract/Geometry/Fractions 
We will finish up, review, and take tests for 

the remaining units of study. 
 

No more timed tests this year 

 

 

 

 

 

 Social Studies: Michigan  

We will finish up our study of Michigan by 

focusing on Government and Economics. 
 

Science: Light/Shadows/Sound 
We will review and the students will take the 

Light and Shadow test on Friday, June 8.  We 

will then discuss sound and take a quiz next 

Wednesday, June 13.  
 

  

 

Debbie Peacock 

dpeacock@lsps.org 

 (586) 285-8532 

www.mrspeacock3.weebly.com 
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We will review the first 4 Habits 

and then discuss the other 4 and 

how they can be used in our 

 everyday life. 
 

News from the Teacher 
The last two weeks of school are here.  It has been a quick year, but I will thoroughly enjoy these last days 

with your child.  We have several fun events to look forward to as well as some final academics we need to finish.  

It is very important that your child try to attend school every day for the remainder of the year so they do not 

miss anything.  Thank you! 

    Using Our Brain Energy! 


